
Special Meeting April 19, 2012

 

The Village Board of Trustees met at 7:00 P.M., local time, in the Village Board Room, to hold a 
special meeting pertaining to discussion on the annual budget for fiscal year 2012-13. Officers and 
Trustees present were President Ackerman and Trustees Cler, Hethke, Jones, and Severins. President 
Ackerman led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance.

 

President Ackerman introduced Treasurer Duitsman who presented each member of the Board with a 
budget work sheet for the year 2013. Discussion followed. Chief Weary was allocated $400 to repair 
the camera on his squad car.

 

Trustee Severins moved the meeting be adjourned. It was seconded by Trustee Hethke. All Trustees 
concurred in a voice vote. The meeting was properly adjourned at 7:55 P.M.

 

                                                                                             _________________________

                                                                                             Village Clerk

 

Approved by me this 3rd day of May 2012.

 

                                                                                             _________________________

                                                                                             President of the Board


